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Following training in camera on mental health in places of deprivation of liberty, the United Nations Subcommittee on Prevention of Torture (SPT) will hold a roundup discussion with non-governmental organizations in a public forum.
The objective of the event is to enhance SPT’s skills and efficiency in preventing torture and ill-treatment affecting persons with mental health concerns in the context of its field visits and to raise human rights standards and legal safeguards for this population.

In addition to members of the SPT, panel speakers will include experts on mental health in places of deprivation of liberty.
For any questions about the meeting, please contact Ms. Esther Valdivia de Fyfe, evaldiviadefyfe@ohchr.org, tel. 022 9179772, fax 022 917 9022.

